Speaking of Shakespeare AT LA FONDA ON THE PLAZA

On Thursday evening, March 29, as part of its spring 2018 Food for Thought series, the SANTA FE BOTANICAL GARDEN hosted a festive evening in La Fonda's beautiful Terraza. Executive director Clayton Bass presided over a gathering at which SHAKESPEARE GUILD president John Andrews conversed with artistic director Rachel Kelly of SHAKESPEARE IN SANTA FE, and with Dylan Norman, Ann Roylance, and Hania Stocker, three of the gifted performers who'll soon be charming audiences in A Midsummer Night's Dream. We're grateful to photographer Lynn Roylance for commemorating the occasion with his visual artistry.













